
 

 

 
 

 

Community Accessibility 

 

New Day Foundation for Families envisions a future in which the highest caliber 

healthcare and psychosocial support is available to all Michiganders facing a cancer 

diagnosis, and in which health disparities do not exist. We believe that every cancer 

patient deserves an equal opportunity for the best possible health care and 

supportive services. 

 

New Day’s leadership, staff and volunteers invite all voices to be heard, and treat all 

who reach out to New Day respectfully regardless of economic or social status. We 

do not discriminate on the basis of race, color, ethnic origin, national origin, creed, 

religion, political belief, gender, sexual orientation, marital status, or age. 

 

New Day is committed to pursuing opportunities to build a more compassionate 

and unbiased community. Toward these goals, we will seek and cultivate mutually 

beneficial partnerships with organizations committed to accessibility and diversity in 

the Michigan cancer community. 


